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10th OCTOBER, 2024 

LAGOS, NIGERIA 

 

NIGERIAN BREWERIES PLC - RIGHTS ISSUE  

NOTICE OF EXTENSION OF ACCEPTANCE PERIOD TO 18th OCTOBER, 2024  

 

Nigerian Breweries Plc (the “Company”) is pleased to notify its esteemed shareholders and 

the Nigerian Exchange Limited (the “NGX”) that the Acceptance Period for its Rights Issue 

which opened on 2nd September, 2024, and was scheduled to close on 11th October, 2024, 

has been extended to 18th October, 2024, following the approval of the Securities and 

Exchange Commission.  

 

The extension of the Acceptance Period is to accommodate the normal working days activities 

that were disrupted by the public holidays that were observed in the course of the initially 

scheduled Acceptance Period. The extension aims to provide shareholders with ample 

opportunity and time to subscribe to their Rights.  

 

During the extended period, dealings by the Company’s insiders on the Company’s shares will 

continue to be strictly limited to participation in the Rights Issue as earlier approved by the 

NGX in respect of the non-dealing period with regard to the Company’s Unaudited Financial 

Statements for the period ended September 30, 2024. 

 

Shareholders are advised to contact their stockbrokers for more details about the Rights Issue. 

 
Uaboi G. Agbebaku FCIS  

Company Secretary 
 
 
 
 
Nigerian Breweries Plc has a dedicated Investor Relations page on its corporate website: https://nbplc.com/investor-relations.html.  
For any investment- related inquiries, please reach out to our dedicated Investor Relations Team via e-mail: IR.NBPlc@heineken.com;  or 

telephone: +234 (1) 2717400. 
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